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Dear Colleagues,

It is my great pleasure to meet with you again in the third issue of the Journal of the Turkish - 
German Gynecological Association (J Turk Ger Gynecol Assoc) in the publishing year of 2018. 

The Turkish - German Gynecological Association (J Turk Ger Gynecol Assoc) is a leading 
academic journal devoted to reporting the latest, cutting-edge research progress and findings 
of basic research and clinical practice in the field of obstetrics and gynecology. We encourage 
gynecologists worldwide to submit manuscripts to the J Turk Ger Gynecol Assoc describing 
their original basic or clinical research findings that are of high academic value and which 
report new diagnostic techniques or summarize their treatment experiences. J Turk Ger 
Gynecol Assoc is a quarterly journal focused on the busy ob-gyn generalist. As usual, our goal 

is to help you keep abreast of the latest developments by providing you with topical review articles that cover the full breadth 
of issues in women’s health care, written by experienced, thoughtful clinical leaders in their respective fields of obstetrics 
and gynecology. In addition, each quarterly journal will provide you with an update of the latest technologies on the market 
and offer you concise summaries of some of the more important articles published in our worldwide literature.

Dear Researchers,

We have a very interesting and astonishing issue. There are several well written manuscripts from all over the world. You 
will read a good paper from Chile about thoracic and diaphragmatic endometriosis. Another paper from Iranian colleagues 
pointed interesting inputs on menopause. An update for endometriosis from Indonesia could be seen in this particular issue. 
I hope you will see other many well organized and written manuscripts from our national colleagues. The long-term success 
of our journal can be achieved by publications with high scientific quality. To reach this purpose, we need support from all 
our members and our scientists.

I would like to wish a successful working period to all valued members in the Editorial Board. We are looking forward to 
receiving your valuable submissions and thank you in advance for your contributions.

On behalf of J Turk Ger Gynecol Assoc, we wish you a sunny autumn.

Sincerely,

Prof. Cihat Ünlü, M.D.

Editor in Chief of J Turk Ger Gynecol Assoc 

President of TGGF


